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April 2024

RE: Consolidation of Federal Deposit Insurance Coverage

Dear Member:

Effective May 1, 2024, Paradise Valley Federal Credit Union has merged with Nuvision Credit Union.  
According to our records, you are a Member of both credit unions. 

As a result of the merger, and due to federal regulations, your deposit insurance coverage has 
been consolidated under Nuvision Credit Union. Your funds at Nuvision Credit Union are insured up 
to the maximum level of federal insurance available to credit unions and are more secure than ever.

This protection includes $250,000 of federal insurance from the National Credit Union Share 
Insurance Fund (NCUSIF), which is backed by the full faith and credit of the United States  
Government. The National Credit Union Administration (NCUA) manages the NCUSIF.

If you require deposit insurance coverage greater than the $250,000 provided through the 
NCUSIF, you may obtain additional separate coverage through ownership interests in multiple 
accounts or rights in different types of accounts, and with the properly completed forms.

For example, if you have a single ownership regular share account and an Individual Retirement 
Account (IRA), the regular share account is insured up to $250,000 and the IRA is separately  
insured up to $250,000. 

However, if you have a regular share account, a share certificate, and a share draft account,  
all in your own name and without any beneficiaries, you will not receive additional coverage.  
Those accounts are added together and insured up to $250,000, as your individual account.

If you have any questions about your coverage, or if you would like to change the vesting of your 
accounts, please don’t hesitate to contact Nuvision Credit Union at 800.444.6327.

Thank you for your membership. 

Sincerely, 
Roger Ballard
Chief Executive Officer
Nuvision Credit Union


